
v

--

.,

|

|Hsconsin Ekctrerosra couesur
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046, MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

November 30, 1981

CERTIFIED MAIL 4

Mr. William O. Miller, Chief ,p / ,)9License Fee Management Branch .; -

r~*bOffice of Administration
f''C "g g O 13 8 %

~

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION .

''' Qp , / -Washington, D. C. 20555
7si,A

Dear Mr. Miller: f
, / /'J T"DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301

PAYMENT OF DISPUTED AMENDMENT APPROVAL FEES _
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

In letters dated April 1 and May 22, 1981, the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission requested payment of fees
pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 for the Staff's February 13, 1981
approval of Wisconsin Electric's January 20, 1981 request for
extention of completion dates for certain plant modifications
associated with the Staff's Fire Protection Safety Evaluation
Report.

Notwithstanding our arguments and protests in letters
dated April 23 and June 5, 1981, the Commission has insisted
that a payment of fees totaling $1,600 is due for this NRC
action; your letter dated November 19, 1981 directed payment be
emitted within 15 days. Accordingly, please find enclosed a

check payable to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission in the amount
of $1,600. ,

very truly yours,'

.Q
(_ _

'

IExecutive Vice President

Sol Bursteini

Enclosure (Check No. 648319)

~ Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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